St. Mary’s Friday Note
Friday, November 13th 2020

\

Monday, November 16th~ No School, Parent Teacher Conferences are scheduled. Hope you
have your time for your Zoom or in-person conference.

Thursday, November 19th~ We will be serving a homemade turkey dinner for lunch. The
students will eat in their classrooms with their teachers.

Friday, November 20th~ Report Cards will go home.

Monday, November 23rd - Friday, November 27th~ Thanksgiving Break, school will resume
on Monday, November 30th.

WINNERS’ CARDS
We have sold 696 Winners’ Cards so far. When we reach 700 we will draw a $500 card. Get

your cards in before the big drawing!

THANKS

We have had a fantastic THANKS for GIVING food DRIVE so far! You have all shown that your
generous giving hearts are open and ready to share. THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH! The food
drive will be completed on Wednesday, November 18th. Father Scott from St. Alexander’s and
a representative from Catholic Charities will be coming to Ticonderoga on Thursday, the 19th to
pick up your donations. We appreciate all further donations- may God Bless You with a
Wonderful Thanksgiving!

HEALTH INFORMATION We get phone calls and see posts on social media about parties
and gatherings of children and families where masks are not being worn. It is vital to our school
community that we all stay healthy and do all we can to prevent COVID from entering our school
population. New state mandates are clear that there should be no large gatherings and that we
all need to wear a mask. Please keep our family as healthy as possible by avoiding situations
where you may be exposed to the virus. Our School is being disinfected and fogged nightly.
Our Church is also being disinfected and fogged after every mass. If we do have to close
school we want to be able to say that we did everything possible to avoid it. Thank you so
much- we know you want to have St. Mary’s open throughout the school year as much as we
do. God Bless you. Stay Healthy!




